
January 24, 2025 

Re: Sunrise Disposal, Inc.- G-201, Rate Evaluation 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary  

On behalf of Sunrise Disposal, Inc.- G-201, I am filing certain revised tariff pages and other documents 
requesting a rate increase effective February 1, 2025. This filing is necessitated by overall inflationary 
increases since our last rate evaluation was done in 2008.  

If this filing is approved by the Commission, the hauler’s overall revenue will increase approximately 
49.76%, or $70,814.00. The revenue breakdown is:  

Gross Revenue 
Increase 

Approximate 
Customer 
Percent 
Change 

Residential $40,364 49.76% 
Commercial $30,450 49.76% 
Total $70,814 49.76% 

Included with this filing are an updated copy of Tariff G-201 with replacement pages requested in 
Docket TG-240914.  

Respectfully, 

Dion Gotti 

President  

Sunrise Disposal, Inc. 

PO Box 1267 

Okanogan, WA 98840 

Phone (509) 422-4530 

Fax (509) 826-1803 
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